
Open Meeting Administration for the Village Treasurer Position    

December 14th, 2017 

 

Council Present: Karl Wilkins, Josh Endsley, Mollie Wilkins, John Raymond, and Broc Reaser 

President, Clerk: Bill Andrews, Shawna Hill 

Public Present: Tim McKay, Tom Steensma, and Dave Newman 

Meeting Called to order: 7:17pm 

 

Council has agreed to change the Village Treasurer position as an appointed position not an elected 

position. 

Ordinance will be amended by the Administration board and be ready for an Open Meeting on January 

8th, 2017 at 7pm in the Village Community Center. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:53pm 

Posted 12/15/17 


